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Our new enquiry question for this half term is  

‘Where do different animals live?’ 

We will be finding out about pets at home, farm animals, sea 

animals and wild/jungle animals. 

We will be learning about pet animals this week by using information 

books, story books and the Smartboard. Our role play area will be 

turning into a vet’s surgery. 

Please could your child bring in a photograph of their pet to show 

and talk about throughout this week. It will also be used when the 

children paint pictures of their pets. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs. Terrell    

 

 


